From: Clerks@vauqhan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] Stop 3030 Rutherford Rd
Date: Monday, May 6, 2024 8:27:42 AM

Communication

CW(PM) - May 7, 2024

Item No. 6

C12.

From: Marilyn lafrate < Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Sunday, May 5, 2024 7:51 PM

To: ALFREDO GARCIA Clerks@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Marisa Provenzano

<Marisa.Provenzano@vaughan.ca>

Subject: Re: [External] Stop 3030 Rutherford Rd

Alfredo thank you for your email.

I am forwarding your email to the Clerks office so that your concerns become part of the public record and circulated to all members of Council.

I am one vote out of ten.

Please note that there will be no decision this Tuesday as this is a meeting for the public to speak up.

With thanks
Marilyn Iafrate
Councillor, Ward 1
Maple & Kleinburg

On May 5, 2024, at 7:40 PM, ALFREDO GARCIA

wrote:

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Dear Ms. lafrate!

It is a great pleasure to know that writing to you the voice of my community is heard.

As you know there is a Project to be built at 3030 Rutherford Rd. and it is a very big one, very ambitious and very problematic as well.

The neighbors of the community made of about 600 houses are totally opposed to the development of that idea. It is going to be a real disaster to our community, our children and our mental health. There are several more topics that we all agreed are very dangerous to us. They will be

exposed in the meeting that is going to take place at the Vaughan City Hall on Tuesday May 7, 2024 at 7:00pm.

We do need you to be there for us. To be part of this meeting will help you to understand our position and give you even more tool to defend our rights and to avoid this crazy idea. We as a community have already had several meetings among us and we all know the different aspects to be addressed there. But your support is fundamental and very decisive in this fight. Now is your time and opportunity to fulfil your campaign promises. I do hope you are there and support us on Tuesday and after that. We do hope you will help us.

You have in your hands a very unique and extraordinary opportunity to establish yourself as the politician that the people need.

We have also written to CP24 requesting that they broadcast the meeting to let everyone around the City find out the massive construction the Developers are trying to get By-Laws amended to accomplish their greed.

We can NOT let that happen!!!!!!

We count on you to win this and above all make Justice.

Thank you very much for your time and attention.

Very sincerely,

Alfredo Garcia.